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R O A D S  A U T H O R I T Y  

Invitation for Bids (IfB) 
(National Competitive Bidding) 

 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER PROCESS 
UPGRADING / REHABILITATION OF SELECTED ROADS 

 
The Roads Authority (RA) received bids for the road projects listed hereunder on 18th 

November 2024 in response to the tender notice dated 21st October 2024 

• Upgrading of Selected Roads at Mzimba Boma Lot 1: RA/MAI/2024-

25/U/REH/NR/MZ/36 

• Upgrading of Selected Roads at Mzimba Boma Lot 2: RA/MAI/2024-

25/U/REH/NR/MZ/37 

The RA regrettably advises all bidders that participated in the tender process of the cancellation 

of the tender process. 

 

The Chief Executive Officer 

Roads Authority, Functional Buildings, Off Paul Kagame Road, Private Bag B346 

Lilongwe 3, Malawi 

Email: ipc@ra.org.mw  
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